
HARRIS LODGE OFFICERS 
2022-2023 

 

W.M. W. Bro. Stewart Brass 519-216-5033 

I.P.M. W. Bro. Craig MacKenzie 416-420-9194 

S.W. W. Bro. Dave Nugent 519-940-2828 

J.W. TBA  

Sec. V.W. Bro. Victor Brown 519-806-9933 

Treas. R.W. Bro. Stephen Doney 519-942-2704 

Asst. Sec.   

S.D. W. Bro. John Christie  

J.D. Bro. Devon Alexander  

D. of C. W. Bro. Colin Bradley  

Chaplain   

S.S. Bro. Aaron Hanna 647-832-7263 

J.S.   

I. G. W. Bro. Denis Trepanier 416-388-4711 

Tyler W. Bro. Kevin Matteson  

    

 

Regular Meeting 
 

Dear Sir and Brother, 

I am directed by the Worshipful Master to 

request your presence at a regular meeting of 

Harris Lodge No. 216, G.R.C. on 

Wednesday, May 10th, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. at 

the Shelburne Masonic Hall, 377 William St., 

Shelburne. 

Officers' Dress: Tuxedo or Dark Suit 

The business of the evening will be: 

Nominations/elections for 2023/2024. 

      Balloting on affiliation for  

Bro. Rommer Chu 

Emergent Meeting called May 24th   

for 2nd Degree for Bro. Lorne Wise 

Sincerely and Fraternally, 

V.W. Bro. Victor Brown, 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From The East 
Brethren,                                                                  

Here we are almost to May. Spring is in the 

air even if it’s not reflected in the tempera-

ture. I am happy to report that Freemasonry 

in Grey District is alive and well. I have 

been told that R. W. Bro. Hiron’s last offi-

cial visit to St. Alban’s had an attendance 

of 90 mason. An impressive number and 

congratulations for R. W. Brother Hiron’s 

hard work in making it happen.  

   May is also the month of our annual elec-

tion of officers for the ensuing year. If any-

one is interested in pursuing any position in 

the line, please do not hesitate to contact 

myself or the secretary. Please make an ef-

fort to attend and make your vote count. 

  The regular meeting will be our elections 

along with some education I have received 

from the latest W. M. workshop that had 

some interesting statistics about our mem-

bership. I will also be calling an emergent 

meeting for Wednesday, May 24th to pass 

Bro. Wise to his 2nd Degree. All those who 

were on the worksheet, please brush up on 

your work. I will be calling at least one re-

hearsal in May depending on space availa-

bility.  

   Brethren, as usual, if anyone is ill in or 

distress, please contact the lodge as soon as 

possible. If anyone needs a ride, please do 

not hesitate to contact myself or the secre-

tary so we can make arrangements.  

 

Sincerely and fraternally 

W. Bro. Stewart Brass 

W. M.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Secretary’s Desk 
 

Brethren, 

An application for affiliation having been 

received from Bro. Rommer Chu, 

sponsored by W. Bro. Stewart Brass and 

V.W. Bro. Victor Brown. 

 We will be balloting at May Meeting 

 

 
 

DISTRICT LODGES  

&  

REGULAR MEETING NIGHTS 

 

St. George’s No. 88, Owen Sound, 2nd Wednesday 

Pythagoras No. 137, Meaford, 1st Tuesday 

St. Albans No. 200, Mount Forest, 3rd Wednesday 

Harris No. 216, Orangeville, 2nd Wednesday 

Durham No. 306, Durham, 2nd Tuesday 

North Star No. 322. Owen Sound, 1st Wednesday 

Prince Arthur No. 333, Flesherton, 2nd Friday 

Prince Arthur No. 334, Arthur, 3rd Monday 

Lorne No. 377. Shelburne 1st Friday 

Scott No. 421, Grand Valley, 1st Monday 

Dundalk No. 449, Dundalk, 2nd Monday 

Hiram No. 490, Markdale, 2nd Thursday 

 

 
 

New Grand Lodge Website 

www.ontariomasons.ca 

 

Grey District Web Site 

www.greydistrictmasons.ca 

 

Harris Lodge Web Site 

www.harrislodge216.com  
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